i Housing and Community Development Department

Hawthorne E. Welcher, Jr. Shauntia Lewis
Director Deputy Director

January 11, 2023

INVITATION TO BID, DELIVERED VIA EMAIL AND MAIL

Re: Lead Hazard Remediation
To Whom It May Concern,

The Augusta Housing and Community Development Department (HCD) is seeking bids for the following (4) addresses, a walk
through will be held on 1/20/2023 beginning at 9:30am at 1317 Holden St. Augusta GA 30901. We will move to the
following addresses below:

1317 Holden St. Augusta, GA 30904
1114 Miller St. Augusta, GA 30901
1313 Emmett St. Augusta Ga 30901
1651 Douglas St. Augusta, Ga 30904
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Please submit all bids to the address: by email or 510 Fenwick St Augusta, Ga 30901 on 1/25/2023 by 12:00 pm

Housing and Community Development Department
Attn: Lead Hazard Reduction Program

510 Fenwick Street

Augusta, GA. 30901

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to call me at 706-726-6828 or Lead Hazard
Environmental Control Specialist, at 706-564-8726.

Regards,

Darrell Grant
Supervising Manager

Housing and Community Development

510 Fenwick Street, Augusta, GA 30901
(706) 821-1797 — Fax (706) 821-1784
WWW.augustaga.qov OPFORTUNITY



http://www.augustaga.gov/
mailto:scarkhum@augustaga.gov

